Dear XXXX, 
Thank you for your support to date for the plight of the coaching industry across the country. As an industry which feels largely forgotten by the Government your support has been appreciated. I am asking for your support once again as the coach industry faces the prospect of 10,000s of redundancies and the loss of 100s of businesses.   

OR 

I am contacting you to ask for your support to help avoid the prospect of 10,000s of redundancies and the loss of 100s of businesses from the coach industry. 

My business has been decimated by Covid-19 with unprecedented cancellations and a drop in future bookings.  While I am doing my utmost to remain solvent and am making use of the welcome job retention scheme I do expect to lose the majority of their revenue for the rest of 2020 and do not expect revenue to return to anywhere near pre-pandemic levels until the end of 2021
. 

Even with the promise of returning home to school business in September there is a real risk that I and many others will not be in business in the Autumn term placing at risk the ability for the sector to provide sufficient home to school transport
. 
Revenue from associated school journeys (e.g. educational day trips, swimming lessons), and summer tourism and leisure for viability enables me to keep day rates for home to school transport low. Without these other revenue streams, which will not return in meaningful numbers until 2021, the return of home to school business at traditional payment rates - even with some extra service requirements due to social distancing on buses - is unlikely to be enough to keep my business viable. 
Without support my business and many others across the country face an uncertain future but I am highly likely as a minimum need to reduce both the size of my fleet and staff to have a chance of remaining viable
.  The coach industry’s trade body CPT has estimated that up to 40% of operators could go bust if support if not forthcoming. 

If this happens this will cause problems not only for families who will struggle to get their children to school, but for safety and air quality at the school gates with significantly more children travelling by car, and for the Government’s net zero carbon targets. 
The Government can help businesses like mine by: 
· Helping to arrange for existing coach operator business finance agreements to be extended by
 12 months.
· Removing existing personal guarantees to ensure families are not left without a home. 
· Coach industry granted access to support available for leisure/retail industry

· Government funding to top up to viable daily coach rate for existing HTS, until end of spring term 2021

I hope you are able to urge the Government to provide immediate support to the sector to help ensure we can get children to school safely come September. 
�CPT recommends adding in details about the impact on your own business in this section. Details such as total lost revenue or bookings cancelled will help. 


�If you are able to say more about your business this in this section please do.  


�Ideally include details of how you see the future of your business here.  





�The more you can make these asks personal and highlight the benefits they will have on your business the better. 





